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SEMINAR ON THE SKILLS ENHANCEMENT OF THE PROCUREMENT LAW 
AND ITS REVISED IMPLEMENTING RULES AND REGULATIONS 

 
The Government Financial Management Innovators Circle (GFMIC) Inc. will 

conduct a Seminar on the Skills Enhancement of the Procurement Law (Republic Act 
[RA] Nos. 9184, and 12009) and Its Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations, on 
February 19–21, 2025 at the Philippine Social Science Center, Commonwealth Avenue, 
Diliman, Quezon City. 
 

The heads and personnel of the finance, budget, accounting, procurement, 
property, and supply officers, and allied offices of the national government agencies, 
government-owned and/or controlled corporations, and local government units 
including barangays are invited to participate in the seminar. 

 
Interested participants may register through the https://tinyurl.com/Feb19-21. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 

Ms. Glorielyn L. Aguila or Ms. Rosalyn N. Alcaraz 
Seminar Secretariat 
Government Financial Management Innovators Circle Inc.  
Email Address: gfmic22.inc@gmail.com 
Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/gfmic.inc/ 
Mobile Phone Nos.: 0994-549-9217 or 0927-794-5452 
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